
Newsletter 17 Friday 20th January 2023 

Today the children have all been celebrating 

Chinese New Year by taking part in dragon 

dancing workshops. They have thoroughly 

enjoyed their sessions. Today's workshops were 

funded by FOSS, big thanks to them from all the 

staff and children. I have taken the opportunity to 

share some of the photos with you in today’s 

newsletter. 

Lydia has asked me to share with you that the 

next FOSS meeting will take place at 8pm, 

Monday 30th January at The Tudor Arms - all 

are welcome. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have had a good week. 

As I am sure you have seen in the media 

over recent weeks, Teaching Unions have 

been balloting their members regarding 

strike action. The National Education Union 

has announced that there are planned 

strikes to take place for our area 

on: Wednesday 1st February, Thursday 

2nd March, Wednesday 

15th March and Thursday 16th March. I 

have sent a letter to you all today and rather 

than repeat it here, please, do read it via the 

ParentPay system. We will of course keep 

you updated.  

I have moved our Restorative Practice for 

parents session to Monday 13th February 

4:30pm-5:30pm. As I mentioned last week,  

there is no need to book—just come along.  

Have a good weekend      

     James Taylor 



Term 3 Wednesday 4th January - Friday 17th February  

Date Class Event 

Friday 20th January All Children  
Chinese New Year—Dragon Dancing Workshop 

(Demonstration to parents at 2:45pm) 

Wednesday 25th January 
Selected KS2  

Children 
Panathlon at KLB - letters will go out to children 

invited to take part 

Thursday 26th January Class 4 & 5 UKS2 Trip to the SS Great Britain  

Tuesday 31st January Year 6 NHS Year 6 dental survey 

Friday 3rd February  Parents Tea with the Head 

Tuesday 7th February All Children Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 8th February Parents 
Gloucestershire Constabulary—Online Safety for 

Parent Workshop at school 4-5pm 

Monday 13th February  Parents Restorative Practice for parents 4:30-5:30pm 

Wednesday 15th February KS2 Children Dursley tag rugby festival (TBC)  

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 


